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2018 Board Nominees 

 
 

The 21st Annual General Membership Meeting of the River North Residents Association (RNRA) will take 
place on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at Tao Chicago, 632 N. Dearborn, Chicago, IL 60654. 
Pursuant to the Association’s Bylaws, the agenda will include the re-election of Directors whose terms 
expire on 12-31-18 and the election of any new Directors. The candidates listed below have been 
nominated to serve on the RNRA Board in the positions and for the terms indicated. 

Candidate Position Term Expiration 

Anthony Falada Director 12-31-2021 

Mara Magdich Director 12-31-2021 

Susan Morrow Director 12-31-2021 

Paulette Rodriguez Director 12-31-2021 

 

Board Service 
The success of the RNRA is dependent upon the active engagement of its volunteer leadership team, which 
is comprised of civic-minded local residents who share their time and talent to help protect and enhance the 
quality of life in River North. During their 3-year terms, in addition to attending Board meetings and 
participating in general governance and oversight, each RNRA Director is assigned a portfolio of operational 
responsibilities involving programs, projects or events that advance the agenda of the organization and the 
interests of the community. 
Any member in good standing may, at least ten (10) days prior to the annual meeting, submit nominations to 
the RNRA Secretary for Board review. Nominations must be e-mailed to info@RNRAChicago.org by 
Saturday, November 3, 2018 and must include the following candidate information. 

• First and Last Name • Mailing Address • Phone Number 

• Email Address • Bio or Resume • Area(s) of Interest 
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